

June 8, 2011

Dorothy Graham Graham Family Foundation 544 61st Street Oakland, CA 94609

Dear Dorothy:

Thank you very much for your recent gift of \$10,000 to replenish the Olga Graham Fund.

Your support will make it possible for many needy seniors adopting thru our Seniors for Seniors program to ensure their pet will receive quality medical care. The Fund has been a wonderful way to memorialize your Mother and her great love of animals.

I expect this latest addition of funds will carry us through the end of the year. As usual, I'll provide you a detailed report on disbursements in January, 2012.

Again, on behalf of our staff and volunteers, and especially the individuals benefiting from your generosity, your donation is very much appreciated.

Sincerely,

Ivan Helfand Foundation Relations 917-951-9344

(Received from the Graham Family Foundation, \$10,000, check #208 dated 5/30/2011. North Shore Animal League America is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this gift).